PUBLIC NOTICE
TOWN OF DUNCAN WATER IMPROVEMENTS
CDBG # 121-24

The Town of Duncan has been awarded a federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
from the State of Arizona Department of Housing (ADOH) and will accept sealed bids from licensed
Arizona Contractors to complete the following improvements to the Town of Duncan ‘s water
system:

Drilling, installation, and testing of a Municipal water supply well.

Contract documents in electronic format are published on Town of Duncan’s website:
,https://duncanaz.us/home/government/bids/. Bidders are responsible for monitoring the website
referenced above for notifications of changes and addenda related to this project.

The Town of Duncan will conduct an non-mandatory pre-bid conference and site inspection on
Thursday, April 4, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. Interested bidders are highly encouraged to attend and
should meet at the Duncan Town Hall, located at 506 Southeast Old West Hwy, Duncan, AZ
85534, which is accessible to persons with disabilities. Individuals with special accessibility needs
may contact Terry Hinton at thinton@townofduncan.org or (928) 359-2791 at least seventy-two (72)
hours prior to the meeting.

Sealed bids will be opened at 1:00 p.m. on Monday, April 15%, 2024, Duncan Town Hall, located at
506 Southeast Old West Hwy, Duncan, AZ 85534.

Publish as legal in Eastern Arizona Courier: March 27t and April 3¢, 2024.



